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Asbury PTSO-DRAFT 
Meeting Minutes 

April 21, 2015 

Members attending:  Jennifer Carreiro, Angie Swanson, Ann Garner, Melissa McClung, Molly Withers, 
Stephanie Vieau, Emory Dinner, Denise Youngquist, Mary Catel, Kristen Dorighi, Laura Navarre, Jonathon 
Schmauder, Karen Hampel   
Guests attending:  None 

Agenda Item Committee Actions/Discussions 

 
Introductions 

 The meeting was called to order by Laura Navarre.   

 Minutes had previously been reviewed and approved.  They are available on Asbury’s website. 

President’s Report-
Laura Navarre 

 Gift for Kaela at the Y – Target gift card and flowers 

 School supplies can be ordered online next year.  The cost is supposed to be less that if one 

went to the store to purchase themselves.  Asbury receives 10% of the proceeds. 

Principal’s Report 
Pam Kirk  

 Pam was not at the meeting. 

Teacher’s Report 
Stephanie Vieau, 

Sara 
Brunnschweiler & 

Emory Dinner 

 4th grade taking CMAS test this week 

 2nd/3rd grade concert was Thursday, April 23 

 Talent show will be June 1 (permission slips for tryouts due May 8, tryouts May 11) 

Treasure’s Report 
Angie Swanson 

 $66K in checking, $32K restricted for two para professional next year 

 Read-a-Thon $10K+ raised to date 

 Safeway $1800; King Soopers approx. $1K 

 Morgan’s change jar $300  

Upcoming 
Events/Fundraisers 

 Kindergarten Round Up will be May 5 

 Asbury Fun Run at South High on Wednesday, June 3; local organizations will have booths for a 

“mini” Health Fair 

 Bike to School Day Wednesday is May 13, fun activities will be part of the event; Health One 

providing helmets to children in need 

 Cinco de Mayo Hands Up For Children breakfast on Tuesday, May 5, please RSVP via the 

flyer/form to the office. 

 “Boosterthon” will be November 15th  – Children will get pledges (similar to Read-a-Thon) for 

laps run at a Fun Run which will be during school hours the Friday before Thanksgiving break.  

The organization comes to Asbury to give motivational talks and hosts a pep rally. Check out 

boosterthon.com to get a sense for what they do.  Asbury gets 52%. 

 Carnival will be Friday, September 18th, rain date will be the 25th.  Need volunteer 

coordinator(s), silent auction team, games, food, prize gathering and sorting. 

 Laura raised the idea of having Chris Anthony come to speak to the children.  He’s a 

motivational speaker involved with Warren Miller films. Friday, October 16 proposed date.   

        3-5th grades would be included.  PTSO agreed we should proceed. 

 Time Capsule – each class will select an item to put in the capsule – Denise Youngquist to 

coordinate; classes will follow themes used for 90th celebration; two will be created – one to be 

opened in ten years and the other in 75 years in 2090! 

 Common Sense Media – Karen Hampel to investigate for next year 

Committee 
Updates 

The following committee opportunities exist for next year: 
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 Volunteers – Mary Catel:  Open 

 Room Parent Coordinator - Denise Youngquist will continue 

 Backpack Program – Holly Porterfield:  Open 

 Dining Out – Holly Porterfield:   Denise Youngquist will take over 

 Yearbook – Amy Banaszewski:  Open 

 Enrichment – Amy Banaszewski:  Open 

 Newsletter – Open 

 Business Memberships – Open 

 Box Tops – Jennifer Carreiro – Jennifer will continue next year  

 Healthy Asbury – Meredith Fort – Meredith will continue next  year 

 Carnival – Ann Garner heading up but many volunteers needed  

 Read-a-Thon – Ann Garner will oversee again 

The following Officer positions exist for next year: 

o President – Laura Navarre will continue 

o Vice President – Mary Catel will continue 

o Secretary – Molly Withers will take over 

o Treasurer – Angie Swanson will continue 

o Parliamentarian – Open 

Volunteer 
Opportunities 

  See above for opportunities, information will go out to parents before year end. 

Adjournment  The meeting was adjourned at 7:30pm.   

 These minutes were recorded by Denise Youngquist, Secretary. 

 Our next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, May 12 at 6pm at The Empty Bottle.   

 


